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LADOT Supports Councilmember Bonin’s Request for 

Changes on Vista del Mar 
 

 

 

LOS ANGELES, CA (July 27, 2017) 

–  

LADOT supports Councilmember Bonin's request for changes on Vista del Mar, and will engage in an 

additional public process around safety improvements in Playa del Rey. 

 

We understand that Councilmember Bonin is working to broker an agreement with Los Angeles County 

Supervisor Janice Hahn to improve access to parking at Dockweiler Beach. This will open up new options for 

LADOT to add one additional travel lane southbound from Waterview Street to Imperial Highway and one 

additional travel lane northbound from Imperial Highway to Napoleon Street by removing all parking on 

Vista Del Mar. This construction is currently anticipated to begin in mid-August.  

 

LADOT made some recent modifications to help to improve traffic flow on Culver Blvd from Nicholson to 

Jefferson. This weekend, the department is also modifying the traffic light at Vista del Mar and Culver Blvd 

to improve traffic flow through this intersection. 

 

As a result of the above changes to the project, LADOT's Saturday 7/29 Open House at LMU is postponed 

until further notice. For additional project information, please visit http://playadelrey.lacity.org/ or e-mail 

ladot.playadelrey@lacity.org. 
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